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23 May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Current Nursery Pupils - Reception Intake – September 2025 

As your child has been allocated a Reception place at Higher Failsworth in September we are writing to 

invite you to the following events which will hopefully ease the transition to the Reception year group. 

 Parents Information Evening  :  Wednesday 25th June 2025 at 4:00pm 

This meeting will be to provide you with all of the information you will need to know about the Reception 

year group.  You will also be able to meet our Reception teachers. We ask that, if possible, parents and 

carers only attend this meeting as the information shared  is aimed at an adult level.  Please report to the 

main office upon arrival. 

 Transition Morning :  Thursday 3rd July 2025  -  8.45am (doors close at 8.55am) – 11.30am 

All of the children who will be starting Reception in September are invited to the transition morning. The 

children will get to meet the Reception staff and become familiar with their new surroundings.  

You should drop your child off at their Reception classroom door when you arrive.   Doors open at 

8.45am and will close at 8.55 am.  

Pupils who currently attend nursery in the mornings will attend the transition morning as part of their  

normal day and should be collected from the purple door at the usual time of 11.45am. 

Pupils who currently attend afternoon nursery are welcome to attend the transition morning. They need 

to arrive no later than 8.55am at their Reception classroom door.   If you wish for your child to stay for 

their usual afternoon nursery session then they are welcome to stay at school during the lunchtime period 

for this day only.   Please ensure you bring a packed lunch for them.   When providing a packed lunch 

please note our school promotes healthy eating and therefore ask that you do not pack sugary snacks such 

as chocolate or juice.   If you do not wish for your child to stay for their usual afternoon nursery session 

then please collect them from the purple door at 11.45am.   

Pupils who currently attend nursery all day will attend the transition morning as part of their normal day 

and then be collected as normal at the usual time of 3.15pm. 

You will be advised as to which class your child will be in at the Parents Information Evening. 

If you have any questions with regards to this, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 0161 

681 2645. 

Yours sincerely 

S Forster   

Mrs S Forster, Head teacher 
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